
I have allergies to rye grass and require seasonal use of pseudoephedrine HCL 
(sudefed). Pseudoephedrine HCL is much superior to pseudoephedrine sulfate. In 
fact, according to a local pharmacist, it really doesn't work for most people. 

In the early years, I could purchase a bottle of 100 little-red pills from Costco for 
about 3 dollars. Once it became a mandatory doctor's prescription, it tripled in price 
because they are packaged in bubble packs. The reason for the triple price was 
artificially induced from the presumed belief that the Meth problem in Oregon was 
caused by the availability of cheap ingredients to manufacture Methamphetamine. 
History has borne that out to be false. 

Because it requires a doctor's prescription, manufactures of cold medications had to 
switch to the less (not) effective alternatives. Now, people are buying cold medicine 
and not getting the relief they so desperately desire. Why are we making these 
people suffer and for what?! 

Regards, 

Steve 

 


